
6/20/2025 

Dear Mike and Shelly,  

I am writing to formally resign from my position as speech-language pathologist at Montabella 
Community Schools. I will not be returning for the 25-26 school year as I have accepted a 
speech position in another district.  

This decision was not made lightly, as I have truly valued my time at Montabella and the 
opportunity to work with such dedicated colleagues and students. I am grateful for the support 
and experiences I’ve had during my 10 years here.  

Thank you again for the opportunity to be a part of this school community. 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Black 

 
 


